
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Please take notice that the Board of Appeals of the Town of Mayfield will hold a Public 

Hearing on June 22, 2016 at 7:05 pm at the Town of Mayfield Municipal Complex 

located at 28 North School St, Mayfield, NY 12117 for the purpose of reviewing a 

variance application from Carol Schery-Ruberti. The applicant is seeking a variance to 

the percent lot cover requirements listed in section 401 Table D of Local Law #2- 2005 

for parcel # 120.7-2-22 located at 186 Priddle Point  Rd. Ext.,  in the Town of Mayfield. 

Anyone wishing to view the application may do so during normal business hours at the 

Town Hall. 

 

 


